
Honorary Junior Department President Message Aubree Davenport Junior President 2016-2017 

Hi Guys. I hope all is going well within your units so far this year. I am very excited and honored to be the 

Honorary Junior President for this year. I am excited to see what this year brings. I am already looking 

forward to our Camp Meeting next year. My project this year is called “Blessing Bags.” These bags are 

going to be distributed at the Homeless Stand Downs in Salisbury and Durham. I am asking each unit to 

start collecting items for these bags and you can bring them to camp with you when you come. These 

can also be brought to Fall Conference or Mid-Winter Conference. We will keep track of what each unit 

has contributed. My Main Focus for this project is to give back to the homeless and needy vets. I am 

asking that items such as: Shampoos, conditioner, soaps, peanut butter crackers/cookies, tooth brushes, 

razors, shaving cream, tissues, socks, etc. be collected for my project. Basically any toiletry item and 

small packaged snack will work. I became very interested in this project this last spring while working at 

the Stand Down in Salisbury. It helped me to realize that helping people in need is something we all 

should do. 

 I am looking forward to what this year has to bring for the juniors of North Carolina. With the help of 

the senior members we can achieve great things. 

 Aubree Davenport, Honorary Junior Department President 2016-2017, Department of North Carolina 


